

St Nicholas C of E Primary School

9th November 2018 Term: 2 Newsletter: 1

School Message

Dear Parents

I hope you all had a lovely half term. It has been a busy start back with Football Tournaments and rehearsals for the Christmas plays starting.

The Christmas Fayre is on the 6th of December. Please watch out for information regarding this. It is always a fun time for everyone but we really need your help to make it successful. If you are able to help please come into reception and speak to the office staff. Please can I remind everyone for the safety of the children that parents must not park in the car park.

Have a great weekend.

Nicki Smith

#SCHOOL 9PM TUESDAY BBC2

Please watch this program to see how the funding crisis could affect you child.

Christmas Fayre

We are looking for donations of Chocolate, wine and raffle prizes. Perhaps you know a local business that can donate a prize. Later in the term we would like donations of cakes along with other items. Lets make this the best Fayre ever!

Donations can be dropped in the office.

House Points



	This Week - Overall		
Huish	74	436	
Foxcote	82	595	
Tyning	57	429	
Ludlow	90	703	

Class Attendance

Frome	95.7%
Tone	99.4%
Somer	97.7%
Dart	96.9%
Brue	97.1%
Avon	95.9%
Mells	95%
Kennet	94%
Yeo	96.7%
Severn	98.1%

Keeping Warm

With the colder, wetter weather upon us please ensure your child/children comes to school appropriately dressed. All children will need to come to school with a coat and sensible footwear. It wont be long until they will need hats, scarves and gloves too. There are times throughout the day where all children will be outside either playing or learning.

Uniform Sale

We would like to thank everyone that has donated uniform that there children have grown out of. Jane and I will be selling the uniform on 19th November at 3:00pm . A donation of 20p per item will be charged and all monies raised will go towards the children's Christmas parties. If you have uniform at home that your children have outgrown we will be happy to add this to our sale.

Many thanks for your continued support

Sharon and Jane

Save the Date

Tuesday 13th November

9:00am - Yr 5 Parents Event

2:30pm - Yr 4 Parents Event

Wednesday 14th November

9:00am - Yr 2 Parents Event

Thursday 15th November

Year 5 Butser Farm Visit

Friday 16th November

CHILDREN IN NEED

2:00pm - Yr 3 Parent's Evening

KS1 Celebration Assembly

Tuesday 20th November

Year 4 Paignton Zoo Visit

ALL DATES FOR FUTURE EVENTS ARE ON THE WEBSITE

9th November 2018

Outside School Achievements



A Time To Talk

In each class ask your child about:

Frome/Tone: What can you find out about Diwali?

Somer: Talk to someone at home about what you do if there

Newsletter: 1

is a fire

Term: 2

Dart/Brue: Can you retell any stories you learnt at Wells

Cathedral?

Avon: How do we know when Stonehenge was built?
Kennet/Mells: Can you name the four layers of the rainforest?
Yeo: Tell your family about Saxon life - can you remember 3

Severn: How does the poem Flanders Fields make you feel and

whv?

Congratulations to Jack and Toby W who have been chosen to be the King and Prince for the Midsomer Norton Carnival. You will be able to see them on the Carnival Float November 12th.

Swimming Gala Trials

Friday 26th November some year fives and sixes had the opportunity to visit Midsomer Norton swimming pool to try out for the Swimming Gala . We were lucky enough to have Mrs Smith, Mrs Clarke and many other helpers to time us.

By Olivia and Freya

Congratulations to Emma P, Ava H, Chloe T, Jemima C, Laura B, Kate R, Kelly B, Kinga D, Kelsey M, Abi P, Zara W, Olivia A, Freya V, Zara K, Morgan W, Connor M, Harrison A, Charlie P, Lucas H, Oscar D and Liam C

Boys Football Team

On Wednesday after school the Football Team went and played a tournament at Norton Hill. We played well as a team and we had fun. The first game was very good because we won 10-1! Charlie scored 7, Flynn scored 2 and Toby scored 1. We loved it! Thankyou to Mr Low for coming with us

Congratulations to Josh T, Jordan H, Charlie C, Toby W, Flynn O, Harry R, Morgan W, Corey W, Hayden H and Jacob S.

Girls Football Team



On Thursday 25th
October the Girls
Football Team
were lucky enough
to have the opportunity to go to Midsomer Norton and
play a football
match against MSN

Primary. The match went into extra time and then penalties where two of us scored and won the match 2-1.

By Olivia A

Congratulations to Zara W, Enya S, Kelly B, Laura B, Rhianne G, Kate R, Olivia A, Jemima C, Evie O and Avalee M

Collecting Pupils Early

When your child is participating in an activity and needs to be collected early along with their siblings please ensure you let the class teacher know so that they are all ready at the same time enabling you to attend the event on time.

Class Awards



